Mary Curran

From:

Richard Bruton < Richard.Bruton@oireachtas.ie>

Sent:

Tuesday 28 February 2023 09:38

To:

finoff@dublincity.ie

Subject:

RE: Letter from Dublin City Council

Mary,

Thank you for your email. The Fine Gael Party has not considered the merits of a Hotel Bed Levy. It did not form part of our Party policy at the last election, nor is it a part of the programme for Government.

At this point, the party has made no decisions about tax policy for the future. It is of course open to members to advocate for ideas, and I expect a lively debate within the party on the future taxation policy. The recent Commission on Taxation and Welfare contains considerable analysis and recommendations.

Kind regards,



Richard Bruton, TD
Chairperson, Fine Gael Parliamentary Party.
Dail Eireann,
Kildare Street,
Dublin 2.

